
 

 

 
 
 
 
2nd of August 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
This Friday, Yugumbir State School will be taking part in Jeans for Genes Day. 
 
We are holding the day in support of one of our YSS families, the Davies family, who have 
worked to raise funds for this cause over the last 3 years. All money raised through their 
campaign, and through Jeans for Genes, goes directly to Children’s Medical Research 
Institute, to help discover treatments for genetic diseases. 
 
 
The Davies family has a current fundraising campaign, and are official ambassadors of the 
foundation, on behalf of their youngest daughter Olivia. Families who wish to donate to the 
Davies family’s Jeans for Genes campaign can access the link to their fundraising page on 
our school website. A story on Jeans for Genes features on the home page of our site 
(https://yugumbirss.eq.edu.au/) and this story contains the link. 
 
 
What to wear: 
 
Students may participate in Jeans for Genes Day this Friday by wearing a pair of jeans 
instead of the usual school skort or shorts. In order to remain sun smart and appropriate, 
only jeans — not denim shorts — have been approved as suitable.  
 
Although students will be wearing jeans, it is not a free-dress day. We ask that students 
attend in their normal school shirt, hat, socks and shoes. 
 
 
We look forward to joining with you in acknowledging this important cause. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 

 
Daniel Bishop 
Principal 
Yugumbir State School 

https://yugumbirss.eq.edu.au/

